
 

 

July 21, 2021 

 

Ms. Jessica Fett 

Independence Power & Light (IPL) 

21500 E Truman Rd 

Independence, MO 64056 

 

Re: Sub A – Cap Bank Proposal Review – WESCO 

 

Dear Ms. Fett: 

Burns & McDonnell completed the review of the WESCO Distribution proposal (based on 

Hitachi – ABB quotation REF.: 2170091) for the Substation A, 69-kV, 20-MVAR capacitor bank. 

We have concluded the technical contents of the proposal meet the requirements of the 

specification and no further technical clarification is necessary.  

In the absence of other compliant proposals, Burns & McDonnell recommends IPL proceed with 

this WESCO proposal.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miguel Gomez, PMP  

Project Manager 

 

 

Attachment: WESCO bid_BMcD review 072121 

 

 

cc: Mitch Krysa 



Reviewer: Burns & McDonnell
Summary: The sections highlighted below reflect the technical review by Burns & McDonnell dated 7/21/2021






















